
O'Connor Tract Co-Operative Water Co. 
P.O. Box 1375 

Palo Alto, California 94302-1375 
Telephone (650) 321-2723 

Water Pressure Notice 

Water Pressure has been restored. Please contact us if you continue to have 
problems.

WHERE: From 1103 to 1273 Woodland Ave. 

WHEN:  Friday, July 18 

Sediment may come out of your faucets.  This is a temporary condition.  
To help clear pipes in buildings and at properties, ask maintenance personnel to 
run outside hose bib. To help clear the pipes in your unit please run the faucet in 
your tub first, then run the rest of the inside taps until the water is clear.  You may 
wish to postpone doing laundry until the following day. 

The purpose of this notice is to keep you informed of our activities; we 
understand property management will not have time to notify tenants. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  We regret any inconvenience this may cause. 
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